2023-04-18 CC AGENDA PACKET
PUBLIC COMMUNICATION RELATED TO PARKING PASS PROGRAM

Harada, Patricia

From: Weaver, Tracy (City Clerk)

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 3:12 PM

To: Sandoval, Lili; Harada, Patricia

Subject: FW: Parking Pass Program for Holly street

Please post for the April 18 City Council Meeting. This will be discussed that evening.
Thank you,

Tracy Weaver | City Clerk

City of El Segundo

350 Main Street El Segundo CA 90245

310.524.2305 | tweaver@elegundo.org | www.elsegundo.org

ELSEGUNDO

Where big ideas take ofl,

From: Matt Motal <themotizzle @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 5:45 PM

To: Weaver, Tracy (City Clerk) <tweaver@elsegundo.org>
Subject: Parking Pass Program for Holly street

Hello Clerk Weaver,

We wanted to express our support for the continuation of the parking pass program on and around Holly street (near
Holly Kansas park).

We're residents of EI Segundo living on Elin Pointe (across from Holly Kansas park). During this past year, the trial has
been very successful. Before the program, we could rarely find parking in front of our own house which has room for 4-5
cars. It was constantly filled with overflow from people at Gran Tropez using our street as an extended parking lot,
leaving cars for days/weeks on end, only moving for street cleaning. The program has made the street usable again.

| hope the parking pass program can continue. Thank you for all you do! We love living in El Segundo because of
wonderful, hard working, dedicated people like youl!

The Motal Family
1405 Elin Pointe Dr, El Segundo, CA 90245



